
You’re invited to the dedication of 
the Liberal Arts Pinwheel Garden 
 

On the Mall in front of the Sparks Building 
3:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
Wednesday, April 18, 2012 
 
Faculty, staff, and students from the College of the Liberal Arts at Penn State have 
organized a fundraiser, “Pinwheels for Prevention,” to support Prevent Child 
Abuse Pennsylvania. A state chapter of Prevent Child Abuse America and program 
of the PA Chapter, American Academy of Pediatrics, their mission is to prevent 
the abuse and neglect of children from ever happening. April is National Child 
Abuse Prevention Month. 
 
The blue pinwheel is part of Prevent Child Abuse America’s awareness campaign 
and nearly 900,000 pinwheels have been displayed since April 2008. 
 
The dedication is open to the public and will include speakers from the College  
of the Liberal Arts and a representative from Prevent Child Abuse Pennsylvania.  
 
The Pinwheel garden will be on display through Penn State Blue-White Weekend 
and donations will be accepted through April 23.  For more information or to 
donate, e-mail pinwheels@la.psu.edu or text PREVENT to 50555 to give $5. 
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